
EB-2017-0084  Westario Power Inc. Letter of Comment     Date:Jan.20/18 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster  
Sent: Saturday, January 20, 2018 3:37 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2018-01-20 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0084 
 
-- Name -- 
Shari Storms 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

Ontario 
 
-- Comments -- 
I absolutely disagree with the proposed increase. Our electricity bills are already out of 
control and any increase from Westario for "distribution", will negate the small relief we 
received from the province.  Distribution is by far already the largest part of my 
electricity bill.  We have no choice in distributor for electricity so we are held hostage by 
Westario. 
 
Again, I absolutely disagree with any increase. 
 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




